

Greetings fellow Livingston alumni and friends,

Don't miss Rutgers All-Alumni Theater Afternoon Sunday April 19th 2015, at the Livingston Theatre Company's production of "In The Heights", co-sponsored by the Livingston Alumni Association.

The event includes a VIP dessert reception beginning noon followed by the show at 2 p.m., at the Livingston Student Center.

To reserve: http://www.rutgerstheaternight.org

The reception will include a primer about the show and backstage information about the process from members of the production team, a fun group activity with prizes as well as door prize raffles. Then right before the curtain goes up all reception attendees will be escorted to the reserved VIP seating in the best section of the theater. Along with the LAA, the cosponsors of the Theater Night are the university-wide Rutgers University Alumni Association, Associate Alumnae of Douglass College, George H. Cook Community Alumni, Graduate School of Education Alumni Association, Graduate School New Brunswick Alumni Association, Livingston Theatre Company Alumni, Rutgers Alumni Association, and the University College Rutgers—New Brunswick Alumni Association.

We are proud to announce that 1987 Graduate Debra A. Holston O'Neal is an honoree for the 57th Annual Loyal Sons and Loyal Daughters. The date is April 18th, with a dinner at the Nielson Dining Hall located on the Douglass Campus. For tickets telephone 732-932-7474.

The LAA is actively collecting accounts of the college's 40-year history -- including interviews for the Rutgers Oral History Archives. Here is your opportunity to become a part of Livingston's rich history. Email us your memories to info@livingstonalumni.org -- and we'll also be happy to put you in touch with oral historian Molly Graham.

The annual Rutgers-New Brunswick Alumni Weekend (Reunion) is almost here, coinciding with the statewide celebration called Rutgers Day; the university will welcome alumni back for events including campus bus tours, the Scarlet and White football game, the All-Alumni parade and barbecue, and the Scarlet Knight dinner. It all takes place April 24-25, 2015. To learn more about Alumni Weekend and to register go to http://ralumni.com/reunion.

The schedule for Rutgers Day, including Ag Field Day and the New Jersey Folk Festival on the Cook/Douglass campus, will be announced April 1 at http://rutgersday.rutgers.edu.

A book celebrating Rutgers' history – including a chapter titled "Livingston Lives On" will be published in July. *Rutgers: A 250th Anniversary Portrait*, a limited edition coffee-table book, will recall and bring to life the university's history through archival photography and personal stories as well as contributions from the Rutgers community. The book is available for \$50 (plus \$15 shipping) before publication, then \$70 (plus shipping) later. See the details at http://rutgers.250.rutgers.edu/rutgers-250th-

Read the latest installment in our "student memories" series, from 1972 alumna Patricia Graham, at http://livingstonalumni.org/students-memories (and catch up on previous remembrances from other alumni). Patricia tells us of exciting classes, professors, speakers, particularly related to women's history and African-American culture.

Don't forget that Livingston's yearbooks from 1974, 1977, 1978, 1979 and 1981 are online. See the events and people who made a difference at Livingston at http://livingstonalumni.org/lc-yearbooks.

Archival images from those yearbooks (and some other sources) are featured in our Throwback Thursday social media postings. Images from those yearbooks (and other sources) are posted each week, along with a fun fact and a question or two to jog your memory. Check us out each Thursday on Face book (https://www.facebook.com/livingstonalumni). You don't need an account to view each posting, but you do to log in to comment.

LAA Partners with Unity Bank in the UCare Charitable Giving Program, for the Benefit of the LAA's, Riki Jacobs Livingston Pride Award:

Since 1997, the Livingston Alumni Association has presented the Pride Award to a Livingston College student who most embodies the spirit of Livingston's leadership and social action.

All Rutgers University graduating seniors on the New Brunswick-Piscataway Campus can apply for the award, which consists of a minimum \$300 grant from the LAA . Here's how you can become an active participant in this process.



Organizations like ours make our communities stronger. Unity Bank is committed to partnering with the organizations they depend on, to help our communities grow and prosper.

The Livingston Alumni Association is enrolled in the Unity Bank, UCare program and will receive a quarterly donation based on balances of designated accounts. Our members and supporters can designate their Unity Bank accounts as participant accounts.

Eligible accounts that supporters may designate are checking, savings and CDs, to become participant accounts.

Once enrolled, Bank donations are directed to our organization, at no cost to our supporters. The more individuals that choose our organization, the more donations we receive, thereby, providing the most support possible for the LAA's Riki Jacobs Livingston Pride Award.

Become a UCare partner and help us grow the Riki Jacobs Livingston Pride Award!

To Become a Supporter:

If you bank at Unity Bank, download this form to designate your eligible accounts to become LAA participant accounts, or stop in to your local branch and let them know you are a supporter so the Livingston Alumni Association can earn donations. It's completely confidential, and there's no cost to you!

In Rutgers Spirit, Jason Goldstein LC'02, RBS'05 President, Livingston Alumni Association